
    

 
Staff Report to the South Bruce OPP Detachment 
Board 

Meeting Date: February 4, 2025 

Subject: Action Items List 

Report from:      Christine Fraser-McDonald, Clerk  

Attachments: Action Items List 

Recommendation    

Be It Resolved that the South Bruce OPP Detachment Board hereby recieves the 
Staff Report – Action Items List, for information purposes.  

 

Background 

On April 1, 2024, the Community Safety and Policing Act (CPSA), 2019, was 

proclaimed, repealing the Police Services Act, 1990. As a result, the South Bruce 
O.P.P. Detachment Board was established under O.Reg. 135/24. 

 

Analysis  

With the formation of the South Bruce OPP Detachment Board, there are numerous 

items that must be addressed by the Board. These items have been attached to 
this report for the Board’s information. 

 

 

Financial Impacts/Source of Funding/Link to Procurement Policy 

At this time, there are no financial implications. 

  

Submitted by: Christine Fraser-McDonald, Clerk, Arran-Elderslie  
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